
 
From: andytbauer@aol.com [mailto:andytbauer@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 9:51 PM 
To: Totten, Michele 
Subject: Remove the 1% Limit 

Dear Ms. Totten, 
  
  Concerning the limiting of subtracting CO2 permits to 1% of the state budget:  
Please Remove this Limit Entirely!  If anything, CT residents who voluntarily sign 
up for the CT Clean Energy Options should count for DOUBLE the subtraction.  
  People who enroll in the CT CEO are (in their thinking and their actions) WAY 
ahead of the power plants that emit the CO2.  What a great selling point this will 
be for people to sign up for clean energy, and also a nice synergy with Gov. 
Rell's 'One Thing' campaign. 
 
  Global Warming will require the efforts of all of us.  So, Remove The Cap and 
let all our efforts count! 
 
  Many Thanks, 
 
Andy Bauer 
Chair, Portland Clean Energy Task Force 
256 Old Marlborough Tnpk 
Portland, CT 06480 
860 342-1379 


